
 

 

Hello Everyone,

Well, it has been a year since InterMountain’s last update and we are 

pleased to announce that we are finally making some significant progress 

on our N scale SD45-2 locomotive production run. InterMountain still 

has a strong commitment to this N scale locomotive project and we are 

proceeding with our plans to release and ship these locomotives in the Fall 

of this year, 2023. We have had some continued challenges, specifically the 

inability for InterMountain staff to travel to the factories for design, testing, 

and quality control. These issues have slowed our anticipated progress. We 

are advancing the project, and have overcome some major hurdles. We 

appreciate your patience and are very excited to bring these and other great 

locomotive projects to market very soon!

 
Best regards,   
Ron Angstead
President, InterMountain Railway Company


